
   
 

 
Frequently Asked Questions  

 
 
What is the purpose of tonight’s meeting? 
The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to provide information on plans for improvements on 
12 bridges in Callaway County.  The proposed work will improve safety for motorists 
who utilize the bridges.  
 
Why is this work necessary?  
The bridges are in need of deck replacement, rehabilitation, or total structure 
replacement.  Most of the bridges are decades old and in need of improvement. 
 
How will traffic be affected? 
The bridges needing deck replacement or total structure replacement will require full 
closure of the affected roadways during construction.  For those locations, motorists will 
be provided alternate routes around the work areas.  Those bridges requiring 
rehabilitation on Route 54 will be done one lane at a time under traffic.     
 
When will the work take place? 
Work on all 12 bridges is scheduled for 2017.  
  
Will additional right of way be needed to construct these projects? 
All work will be done within existing state right of way.  No additional right of way will be 
needed. 
 
What will the projects cost?  
The costs will vary by each project but the total cost for all 12 bridges is approximately 
$8.0 million.  This includes one full replacement, five deck replacements, and six 
rehabilitations. 
 
How can I learn more? 
You may learn more by contacting us toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636) or by 
visiting us on the Web at www.modot.org/central.  
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